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From: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent: Thursday, 24 August 2023 12:54 PM

To:

Subject: 395 Ob FW: Opposed to new electoral boundaries

----- Original M —

trom: Hecyn S

Sent: Wednesday, 16 August 2023 1:30 PM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Opposed to new electoral boundaries

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

| am opposed to the proposed eleztoral boundary changes which have recently been released, which would see the
seats of Moore and North West Central abolished and amalgamated into the seat of Mid West, for the creation of

another metro seat, (Oakford).

This is nothing short of an assault on fair representation for regional voters and follows WA Labor’s submission to
the Electoral Commission, which cutlined their plan to abolish another regional voice. This is disgusting and should
definitely not be happening. Regicnal voices are already limited. Loosing another seat means many more voices that
aren’t represented. Community mergers post taxes and rates and are entitled to have a local member to represent

them.

Regards
Hadyn

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners
of the lands on which our electorz| activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.
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